
University
degrees 
versus degree
apprenticeships

Everything you 
need to know 

We are delighted to offer the opportunity for
Heads of Careers and Senior Leaders to come
and find out more about the changes to
apprenticeships and more importantly the new
degree apprenticeships that have come about as
a result of the levy.

We will be hearing from Aston University
regarding degree apprenticeships and
representatives from the University of Bath will
discuss  whether a traditional university degree
still presents good value.

There are many degree apprenticeships including
nursing, already being delivered and many more
including teaching, law and a new police degree
under development. As a result, we are expecting

the landscape for current Year 11 students to be
much more diverse and complex.

The event is designed to provide you with up to
date information to enable you to continue to offer
high quality impartial advice to your students and
to give you the chance to meet with colleagues
from other schools and share good practice. 

Inspiring Futures are delighted to offer a free
twilight inset on the 6 March 2018, at 16:30 which 
is being hosted by Blundell’s School, Tiverton.

To book a place, please go to
degreesvsapprenticeship.eventbrite.co.uk

For more information, please 
contact Vicki MacDonald at
victoria.macdonald@inspiringfutures.org.uk
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